

Date: 16/06/2020

To Licensing, Haringey Council Level 1 River Park House, 225 High Road Wood Green, London N22 8HQ

Reference: Haringey Snooker Club, 1-5 Salisbury Promenade, London N8 0RX My name is Cemil Gonul and I would like to express my support for Haringey Snooker Club regarding the notice received.

Many times I went to the Snooker Club after work with my friends and I have never experienced any problems. The Snooker Club has a friendly atmosphere and it's a safe environment for the young generation. Please take this letter in consideration.

Kind Regards
Cemil Gonul
Managing Director

Haringey Licence Authority,

Feryal Gul 7 Chiltern Dene ENZ 7HH Enfield. 17/06/20

I am writing to raise a concern about the issues that our close family friend Mr. Bahattin Dag is facing. We have starting to get to know Mr. Dag Since we have visited his Snooker to get to know Mr. Dag Since we have quality family time place, where we visit frugently and have quality family time place, where we visit frugently and have quality family time towards together. He is genuinely very friendly and supportive towards my children. I am a nurse myself and I consider safety is my priority in life as nature of my job.

The smooker place create a great and safe atmosphere to bring our children, to have supportine such as table

In addition to this it has been very comfortable and tennis, table pool. sociable environment where we meet with some background of people and friends. In fact it is good to mention that we have made a lot of new friends. It has increased our and our children's mental health greatly and increased our condident.

It is unfortunate and disappointing to hear that, the place that we enjoyed and feel happy is closed. We would love you to review and reconsider its closure and would love you to open the place back once again. I hope this love you to open the place back once again. I hope this letter would make a chance in your view. our confident.

yours sincerely, forgal Gul

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

Dear sirs

I am writing to you to support Haringey Snooker clubs petition to support them in maintaining the license they need to continue to operate in their current model.

I have always enjoyed my visits there whether it is for a game of pool or snooker and have never experienced any trouble. It has always been a regulated environment.

I hope you will be in favour of Haringey snooker club

Yours faithfully

Occupation: Director

Mr sahil Katyai

Business Name: Lion King Off License

Business Address: 533 Green Lanes, Harringay, London N8 0RL

Dear Sir/Madame,

I would like to write few words with hope that it would make you reconsider the situation at Haringey Snooker Club.

I know this place for a long time, I receive a good customer service and I can't say nothing bad about the place. It's a good environment for teenagers and all ages. I really think that we need something else rather then restaurants and pubs around Haringey.

Kind Regards,

Inan Kaya Tel:079311337444

George's Fish Bar Ann's Road

444 St London N15 3JH

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

To Whom It May Concern:

I have been notified by neighbor that the snooker club license is under review due to the accusations of illegal gambling machines.

I can confirm that I am a regular customer of the snooker club and have been visiting for many years and never have witnessed the peace being disturbed within the grounds or around the snooker club and whish the licensing community does not take any action.

However, I will like to say that the snooker club is a very friendly environment I have seen many different people from different backgrounds which were very happy at the establishment, I strongly believe it is a safe place and will be very disappointed if anything was to happen and strongly believe that the local believes as the same as me.

I wish that I can carry on seeing the establishment carry on with their business as the snooker club also purchases a lot of food orders from us and also them recommending their customers to also eat at our establishment.

Yours truly,

Occupation: Director

Mr Erkan Aksu

Business Name: Diyarbakir restaurant

Business Address: 52-53 Grand Parade, Green Lanes, Haringey, London N4 1JX

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

Business owner

Dear sir/madam

I would like to support the petition to support Haringey snooker License in maintaining their current operating model with all the necessary license being granted/maintained.

Haringey Snooker club has always been at the heart of Green lanes. It has been a role model for many establishments in ensuring strict no commotion rules and always maintaining a friendly environment.

They are currently under refurbishment and we are looking forward to visiting them once they reopen.

Yours faithfully

Occupation: Director

Mr Elvan Acar

Business Name: Devran restaurant

E Accept

Business Address: 485, 487 Green Lanes, Harringay, London N4 1AJ

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

To Whom It May Concern:

I deeply regret to be informed that me and my colleges favourite snooker club has been informed via the local licensing authority that their premises license is under review to continue their business. The license is under review due to the accusations of illegal gambling machines. I have been a regular client of the snooker club for long years.

During the years my business has been operating, I have been to the snooker club regularly. In my past experience I have not seen the peace been disturbed within the snooker or within the area of the club at all times and can confidently inform the community that the staff deals with every customer with the same satisfaction criteria ensuing the gender equality criteria are met.

During the times where the snooker club has been operating I have been to the snooker club many times alone and with my employees as a treat of a hard day's work or sometimes as a place to entertain are self in a safe and friendly environment. Also, the snooker club has helped trouble youth to stay out of common trouble also I have seen many school kids visit with their schools to play snooker and pool which can only mean to me that it is a very safe environment.

I Mr Imam Arslan, strongly encourage the licensing community to not take any action towards the snooker club licensing. I wish the community can understand that the snooker club is a safe environment for whole local community and will disappoint a lot of the public and businesses.

Yours truly,

Occupation: Director Mr Imam Arslan

Business Name: Sama Food LTD

Business Address: 578-580, Green Lanes Haringey, London N8 ORP

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

For whom it may concern

I am writing in regard to the offences against Haringey snooker club, I have been a regular customer of the club for over 7 years and strongly believe it is a peaceful and safe environment, my current occupation is security and network engineer.

As an engineer with two university degrees I can strongly and ethically say that the establishment is a cultural place for the community as it welcomes everyone from every background. Plus, all the working staff and management team is also very supportive to all customers which I have witnessed first-hand.

I am writing to you to support Haringey Snooker clubs petition to support them in maintaining the license they need to continue to operate in their current model.

I hope you will be in favour of Haringey snooker club

Yours faithfully Occupation: Director

Mr Irfan Onur

Business Name: Cyber Specialist Solutions Limited Business Address: 79 Durnsford Road N11 2EN

Email: Director@cyberssolutions.co.uk

To whom it may concern

Ref: Harringay snooker club; 1-5 Salisbury promenade, green lanes, London N8 0RX

My business called Legends Gym is right next door neighbour to Harringay snooker club, we have been neighbour since we opened in 2010. We have a very good relationship with their owner, staff and members as neighbours. This place has been around many years, it is well known place in the area. Because of its good reputation It attracts many people all around the city to the area, that benefits lots of businesses around it. I'm also a regular member there. I would not want them to lose their premises license, that would affect many regulars who like this place.

Kind regards

Adem Ors

Owner & manager Legends Gym

To, Lead Officer -Licensing, Haringey Council Level 1 River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London N22 8HQ

Subject: Haringey Snooker Club, 1-5 Salisbury Promenade, London, N8 ORX

To Whom it May Concern,

Mr Dag has informend me that an application has been made to the Licensing Authority for a review of the Premises Licence regarding Haringey Snooker Club. As a local business owner who has served this community for years this has surprised me. I have always known the Haringey Snooker Club to be a respectable establishment.

As a patron myself i have never seen any dubious or untrustworthy activity be allowed to go on in the Snooker Club. Mr Dag has always been a helpful and trusted person to plenty of the other businesses around the local area, including myself. He is a pillar of this community and this is a feeling shared by many other locals in the area. We all feel that his business should be suported .

Please reconsider action against the Haringey Snooker Club as it would be a disservice to our community. Not just for patrons but for other bussinese in the area as well. We are all a family in Haringey Green Lanes, these are bonds built with trust over the years and Mr Dag has played a huge role in being part of that.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. I will be available on: 07400379146.

Thank you for your consideration. Yours sincerely,

Kemal Yilmaz

UMUT 2000 Harringay 551 Green Lanes, Harringay London N8 ORL

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

To Whom It May Concern:

I am disappointed to be informed that our local snooker club license is under investigation by the local authorities, I Mr Hamza has been a regular customer of the club for several years as it is on the same road as I work in.

I can happily say that I enjoy visiting the club very often and it is also a place I feel comfortable within, all the staff and management team are very helpful and also supportive if I or any customer is in any need of anything.

The team at Haringey snooker club helps also supporting local public by having many wonderful offers such as happy hours and a lot of other different discount, I have witnessed myself for a lot of different cultural people in participating in snooker, pool and etc.

I strongly believe that the local community will be affected if anything was to happen to local snooker club and wish the local authority to take reasonable action as this will affect the community and make a lot of people upset.

Yours truly,

Occupation: Chef (Employee)
Name: Mr Hamza Avgin
Business Name: Kings Kebab

Business Address: 413 Green Lanes, Haringey, London N4 1EY

Signature:

(

Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Ibrahim Al and I write this letter regarding the notice of application for the review of premises license at Haringey Snooker Club.

I am a business owner for many years and having so much work going on it's very important for me to have a place where I can escape sometimes, even for couple of hours, and enjoy a game of snooker with my friends.

In Haringey you find mostly restaurants, pubs, off licenses and different shops, that's why I think that it's very important to keep and support a business like this and I'm kind of surprised that our local authorities are even considering applying such a severe measure against our Snooker Club, whatever the offence.

Thank you for your consideration and attention to this matter.

Kind regards,

Name: Mr Ibrahim Al Occupation: Director

Business Name: Cigkoftem

Business Address: 417 Green Lanes N4 1EY

To,

Level 1 River Park House, 225 High Road

Wood Green, London N22 8HQ

Subject: Haringay Snooker Club, 1-5 Salisbury Promenade, London N8 ORX

To whom it may concern,

I heard about the notice that has been send to Haringay Snooker Club and I want to express my support for Mr Dag regarding this matter.

I am disappointed that the Council are even considering reviewing their license. This place it's a safe place. People can go there and have a game of pool, have a drink and socialise. I've been there a lot of times and honestly, I think that now, more then never, Haringey needs places like this. The owner tries his best in keeping that place away from trouble and I never heard about any fights to happen.

Keeping a large place like this away from troubles, it should give you a reason to reconsider the actions taken against the Snooker Club.

If I can help in any way, please contact me at 02083476666.

Kind regards,

Troung A Hy

Garden London LTD 581 Green Lanes London N8 ORG

To,

Lead Officer – Licensing, Haringey Council Level 1 River Park House, 225 High Road Wood Green, London N22 8HQ

Subject: Haringey Snooker Club, 1-5 Salisbury Promenade, Green Lanes, N8 ORX

Dear Sir/Madame,

My name is Hasan Hizyolu, I own the off-licence Green Apple Food Center on 4 Salisbury Promenade, Green Lanes, London, N8 ORX. I would like to express my support for Mr Dag regarding his latest licensing problem.

I have known this place for a long time, and I can honestly say that Haringey Snooker Club is one of my favourite places to go and spend some relaxing time in a very friendly atmosphere.

I know Mr Dag for so many years and I know how important is for him to keep his customers safe. A lot of the Snooker Club customers are our customers as well and I never heard any complains. People from different countries meet here and play different friendly board games as well not just snooker.

For many of us this place is irreplaceable so please take this letter in consideration, thank you.

If you have any questions or you think that I can help in any way please contact me at: 07475381918.

Kind regards,

Mr Hasan Hizyolu

To, Licensing, Haringey Council Level 1 River Park House, 225 High Road Wood Green, London N22 8HQ

Subject: Haringey Snooker Club, 1-5 Salisbury Promenade, Green Lanes N8 ORX

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing to support the licensing application of Haringey Snooker Club. I live in Hackney and have been a regular visitor to the club for over 10 years. I have always enjoyed my visits and look forward to many more years.

I strongly encourage the local authority to grant Mr Dag a licence to continue his efforts in providing a great environment for social activities.

Please contact me on 07491 992 090 if needed.

Kind regards,

Mr Ramesh Gokhul

To, Lead Officer - Licensing, Haringey Council

Reference: Haringey Snooker Club, 1-5 Salisbury Promenade, London N8 ORX

Dear Sir/ Madame,

I'm very sad to learn about the public notice for the review of the premises licence of the Haringey Snooker Club owned by Mr Dag. I have been frequenting the club for many years and have had nothing but great experiences. I wish to continue my visits and strongly support the Snooker on this matter.

I am also a business owner for the Bagel House on Stoke Newington High Street and appreciate the difficulties faced in maintaining a business especially with the current economic climate, witch is also a reason for keeping people like Mr Dag who provides a valuable social environment for people like me.

Please don't hesitate to contact me on 07973 511 014 if needed.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Ronnie Cohen

R blen



Kurdish People's Democratic Assembly in Britain



To Whom It May Concern

DATE: 15/06/2020

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to you on behalf of our Kurdish community in regards to Haringey snooker club.

I would like it to be note that most of our community visits Haringey snooker club regularly due to it being safe environment where people could engage recreational activity to relive stress. At Haringey snooker club you would also find people that are helpful to each other whether it is in regards to recommending jobs or notifying of current news legislations.

I would like to express that there are not many locations out there where our community can spend time without a commotion .Haringey snooker club is most definitely one of the safest thanks to management resolving any issues without letting it grow it is not only safe place it is also one tht brings people together by resolving disputes.

I am able to vouch for Mr Dag who is a well-respected member of our society and provides support in centre as and when needed.

Please don't hesitate to contact us if you need further information's.



Kurdish People's Assembly Management Committee



Date: 16.06.2020

Dear Harringay Council,

I have seen a public notice outside Harringay Snooker Club.

I work across the road at David Key estate agent. I am incredibly sad to hear this has affected the business for the snooker club. In Occasions, we tend to gather and hold meetings with our staff. We also use the facilities to accommodate for staff incentives.

We feel safe and have a respectful neighbourhood relationship.

There have been no illegal activities to my notice or have been previously.

As Harringay Community we believe Harringay Snooker is a respectful and friendly centre.

We believe this will affect the culture within Harringay if we cannot be apart of the same community.

Yours Sincerely,

Anil Vural Manager,



Subject: Haringey Snooker club, 1-5 Salisbury promenade, London N8 ORX

To Whom It May Concern:

I Have been informed by my precious neighbour that they are under review by the local licensing community, due to the accusations of illegal gambling machines. I have been a regular client of the snooker club for many years.

During the five-year my business has been operating, I have been to the snooker club regularly every week due to me my self being a huge football fanatic. In my past experience I have not seen the peace been disturbed within the snooker at all times and can confidently inform the community that the staff deals with every customer with the same satisfaction criteria ensuing the equality criteria are met.

During the history of the snooker club I have taken younger family members with me to the snooker club to get familiar with the snooker club as I highly believe and strongly believe it is a friendly environment. The snooker club has helped trouble youth to stay out of common trouble and to ensure them to follow correct paths in staying safe and not being encouraged by illegal activity.

I Mr Hassan Sengoz, believe that the snooker club licensing revoked will disappoint the local public and will strongly advise the licensing authority to not take any strong actions against the snooker club and hope that they will allow the business to carry on operating their business to their maximum ability.

Yours truly,

Occupation: Director Mr Hassan Sengoz

Business Name: Evkur import & Export

Business Address: 3 Grand Parade, Green Lanes, Haringey, London N4 1JX

Signature;